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Appraisal Subcommittee
2000 K Streets NW Ste, 310

Dear Mr, Snyder:

Thank you for your letter dated July 10, 2002. informing us that we are doIng an
efetr~e ,cL’ in JI! ~ _e~a t!ctes~y 1r” E~e~ __JLL c~Jr - te”
_celce~ cerLfled to vz ictice nec’’ the Jcmmonr re-ltn tIle BONI1 OT H ‘rerlnk—±
Licensing (BPL) makes an effort to not only be consistent with Title Xl of the.
FIRREA but to also supPort the needs and concerns of the a raisers.

We noted the two areas of concern from the review which addresses the temporari~
~ <lice wd the :Ji~ ~i~i ~e: ~c n9 ~pi_”e Q’i4_n:iicn: Cruen— 4Thc E~e:~re
uirector. rlorence L.. Sabian. ~nrormed M5, Leabetter wnen sne was here on r~t~ that
we. will be addressirLg the.se concerns later this yearbv amenctmg our regulatiorLs.

According to Me, Sabian, she has already completed the draft on the proposed
amendrn~.rtts to the Re’ tiations for Re.ai Pronertv Appraisers which will address all
the cortcerns you rtotea in your letter, These proposed amendments will be
scheduled in our September board rneetins- for the Board s discussion and hopefully
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amendments to ASC for your record, -
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